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May 31, 2023 

 
 
Ms. A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 
 
 Re: Docket No. W-1299, Sub 4  
 
Dear Ms. Dunston: 
 
 On May 31, 2023, Dry Ridge Properties, LLC filed a letter with the 
Commission stating that it wishes to withdraw its pending general rate case. The 
Public Staff does not object to the withdrawal. 
 

I am forwarding a copy of this letter to all parties of record. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
    Electronically submitted 

     s/ Elizabeth D. Culpepper 
      Staff Attorney 
      elizabeth.culpepper@psncuc.nc.gov 
 
 
 
cc: Parties of Record 
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